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Busy, busy, busy… a snapshot! 
It was lovely to watch the children in full action this 

week. The range of activities which were happening in 
and around school were fantastic! 

 

We may still seem to be clinging to the last of the wintery 
and cold weather, but spring is here and the children are 
itching to get outside more often, after all there are only 
4 weeks now until the Easter holidays! 
 

 

Spring 

Disco 
The PTA Spring Fling Discos 
have been arranged for 
Thursday 19th March. See 
overleaf for timings. The PTA 
will be sending out details 

about the event shortly. 
Apologies for the incorrect 
date sent out on the last 
newsletter. 
  

On Friday 6th March your child is invited to celebrate World 
Book Day with us by dressing up as their favourite book 
character. There will be no charge for the event; it will just 

be fun for the children. 
  

World Book Day 

Red Nose Day Big Breakfast 
On Friday 13th March 2015 you are all welcome to join us for 
another Big Breakfast to help support Red Nose Day. Doors will 
open at 8:15am and for £1 you can enjoy cereal, toast and fruit 
juice. I am sure you agree this is a very worthwhile cause and 

one we can support together. All of the family are welcome. 

  
Children may wear non-uniform and make their “face funny for 
money”. Ideas for what your child can do to decorate their face can 
be found on the official website www.rednoseday.com 
  

Will Draper busy in his 
      music lesson. 

 

Miss Jessica Marsh works 
with a group in POD 1 

 

William Matheson works 
on his word recognition 
with Mr Adam Nicholls  

 

Mrs Emma Bonar and 
James Farley talk about 
the author of the book. 

 

Ashton and Charlotte get to grips 

with their writing with Miss Emily 

Barker. 

 

Seren and Lottie join Mrs Natalie 
Brill to sew their dinosaurs 

 

Years 1 and 2 hit the 
maths with Mrs Lucy 

Errington 

 
Chloe (left) and her friends track down the 

countries bordering America in Year 5 

 
Mrs Sue Clark 

and children from 
4/5C talk about 
old maps in their 

guided reading 
session. 

 French Months is the topic 
in class 4P! 

 



Dates 
 

 

PTA Meeting 
Wednesday 4th March 2015 @ 9:30 am in School 

Year 5 Thurston Meeting 
Wednesday 4th March 2015 @ 6pm in the School Hal 

World Book Day – Come dressed as your favourite 
book character 

Friday 6th March 2015 
Red Nose Day – Big Breakfast 

Friday 13th March 2015 
Spring Fling Disco 

Thursday 19th March 2015 
Foundation and Key Stage 1: 3:15 – 4pm 

Key Stage 2: 4:15pm – 5:15pm     
Parent Interviews  

Monday 23rd  - Wednesday 25th March 2015 

Thurston Outdoor Adventure Residential Trip 

Monday 27th April – Friday 1st May 2015 
 

This Academic year: 
 

Term 4 ends – Thurs 26th March 2015 
Term 5: Monday 13th April – Friday 22nd May 2015 

Term 6: Monday 1st June – Wednesday 22nd July 2015 
 

Next Academic year: 
 

Term 1: Thurs 3rd September – Thurs 22nd October 2015 
Term 2: Mon 2nd November – Thurs 17th December 2015    

Term 3: Tuesday 5th January – Fri 12th February 2016 
Term 4: Monday 22nd February – Wed 23rd March 2016 

Term 5: Monday 11th April – Friday 27th May 2016 

Term 6: Monday 6th June – Thursday 21st July 2016 
  

  
  

  
  
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Telephone 01400 261271 
Fax            01400 262217 

E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
or visit  

www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

 

 

Cranwell Primary School Newsletter   Page 2 

We are delighted to inform you that FILMCLUB will be showing 
its next film on Wednesday 4th March 2015.  It will be a 

chance for your child to experience a variety of films in a safe, 
happy and structured setting. Our FILMCLUB aims to make a 

wide range of films available, which challenge, unite, educate, 
amaze and inspire. 
Our FILMCLUB will be running from immediately after school 
until 5.00pm.  Refreshments will be provided and there will be 
a small charge of £1 to cover this.   

We will be watching ‘Over the Hedge’.  The film is 
classified as a ‘U’ and as such is suitable for all.  

In this animated comedy from the makers 
of Shrek and Madagascar, a group of forest 
animals awake after their winter 
hibernation to discover that a huge hedge 
has been planted in the middle of their 
home - and what's on the other side is a 
new housing development. With half the 
forest gone there's not much food to be 
had, but help may be at hand in the shape 
of cheeky racoon RJ. He encourages Verne 
the tortoise, Hammy the squirrel, Stella the 
skunk and friends to start stealing from the 
encroaching humans. But RJ's got his own 
agenda. Will the animals discover what he's 
up to? 

 

Film Club 

Parent Evenings will take place between the 
23rd and 25th March 2015. You will be receiving 
letters shortly with times available from the 
teachers of your child’s class. The School 

Governors will be serving refreshments at the 
front of school and are available to answer any 
of your questions. The traditional Bookfair will 
be available within the hall for children to 
purchase books. 
  

Parent Interviews 
 

Thurston Trip to Coniston 
On Wednesday 4th March 2015 parents and children in Year 5 
who are attending the Thurston Residential trip are requested 
to attend a meeting, giving further insight into the residential 
adventure course, and what the children will need to practise 
and prepare prior to the trip. The meeting will also discuss 

medical procedures and emergency contact details for the trip.   

 A list of the items required will also be 

discussed. Parents in the past have found 
this meeting vital in preparation for the 
trip and we cannot stress enough the 
importance to attend. The meeting will 
take place in Cranwell Primary School Hall 
at 6pm. Medical forms, procedures and 
items required will all be discussed at 

this meeting.  

 

Any Issues or Worries? 
If you have any concerns at any point with your child’s 
education, or the systems the school adopts, please contact the 
school office where these can be dealt with immediately and 
effectively.  Facebook is not an appropriate site for such issues.  

  
 

Disabled Parking 
Please can we ensure that only blue badge holders park within the 
disabled spaces on the school drive.  Staff within school are unable 
to monitor parking down the school drive, this is conducted by 
Lincolnshire Police who may issue parking tickets. 

 

 E-Safety – Do not ignore! 
Why is it important to stay safe online? 
The potential for the internet to be a valuable and fun 

resource for entertainment, making friends and 
learning is huge. But if you use the internet, you could 
be at risk of illegal activity or abuse - be it bullying, 

fraud or something more serious. Unlike seeing 
someone face to face, on the net, people aren't always 
what they first seem. 

In the same way you learn about safety when 
you leave the house, it is important to learn 
how to stay safe online. These are skills that 
will stay with you for life. 

 See www.thinkuknow.co.uk for more details. 
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